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The variety of objects stored in a typical Islandora repository does not vary too 

widely, but the way that Fedora structures the data elements about those objects is 

very complex. Fedora stores all of the usual data elements such as record ID, mime 

type, date created, descriptive metadata, and so on, but it also stores less common data 

elements such as namespaces, content models, security policies, inter-object 

relationships, and version history. Because of these more specialized data elements, 

generating reports often requires using specialized utilities and APIs.  

 

Despite the fact that Islandora comes with a variety of utilities that give access to this 

complex set of data elements, such as the Fedora Web Admin Interface, 

fedoragSearch, gsearch_solr, and RISearch, there is no out-of-the-box utility or 

service that gives one an overall picture of how these data elements are being used in 

the repository. 

  

To meet this need, I wrote a Drupal 7 module that Islandora administrators can use to 

general more than a dozen statistical reports on their repository. The following tables 

are examples of two such reports generated by this module from our own repository. 



 
 

 



 

I hope to eventually expand this list of independent scripts into a full dashboard that 

reports on the various data elements used by Fedora. 

 

In my presentation I will discuss the technologies behind this endeavor and some 

practical uses of the metrics generated.  

 

To be discussed: 

 creating a Drupal 7 module (PHP) 

 creating iTQL queries of (RDF) triples (content models, etc.) 

 transforming Sparql (XML) output with XSLT 

 styling the HTML output with CSS 

 

(This project is being carried out as part of a collaborative initiative between Hamilton 

College, Williams College, and Vassar College.) 

 


